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Reception 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents  
 
We are thrilled your child has been allocated a place at St Mary’s Catholic Primary School.  We look 
forward to meeting all our new families and children.   
 
This is a really unusual time that schools are going through and there are many changes and alterations 
we have to make due to the pandemic.  As a result, our transition for the new Reception children is 
different.  Below is the timetable of what will be happening to help your child begin their school journey 
with us.   
 
 
Thu 25th June onwards – You should receive school information, images of the teachers and classroom 
as well as a home-school booklet for you to fill in with your child.  
 
Wed 30th June – a video presentation will be put on the school website under the tab ‘Parents and 
Community’.   https://www.stmaryscatholicps.co.uk/topic/parents-and-community This will give you 
some information about the Early Years Foundation Stage, Baseline assessment and school timetable.  
 
Thu 2nd and Fri 3rd July – The class teacher Miss Webb will visit each family at home and say a quick 
hello to the children.  She will collect the home-school booklet that was sent through the post.  She will 
be there to answer any questions you may have. 
 
Friday 10th July – New Reception children can come for a 1-hour visit to their classroom 10am-11am.  
This is just for the children; parents will not be able to stay.  

 
The children will be phased into full time school in September which is something we wouldn’t 
normally do.  However, these changes are necessary to help ease the children into a school learning 
environment. Week beginning September 7th.   
Monday 7th – 10am – 12am  
Tuesday 8th – 10am – 12am   
Wednesday 9th -10am – 1:30pm   
Thursday 10th- 9am – 1:30pm  
Friday 18th- 9am – 1.30pm  
Monday 14th – 8.55am – 3:25pm continued  
 
 
If there are any questions, please ring school and speak to Miss Berry our secretary. 
  

Yours sincerely 

 

KScott       RWebb 

Mrs. K Scott       Miss  R Webb 
Acting Head Teacher     Class teacher & Acting Assistant Head 
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